Tokyo Century

April 12, 2019
Adjustment Request

Tokyo Century has been a member of the United Nations Global Compact since April, 2019.
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEOQ
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with
regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or
expected outcomes.

This letter is to file an Adjustment Request to update Tokyo Century’s Communication on
Progress submission deadline from April 19, 2019 to October 31, 2019. This change will better
align Tokyo Century’s COP with our annual reporting and improve the timeliness and relevance
to stakeholders of the information included in the document.

Sincerely yours,

Keisuke Yamashita
General Manager of Investor Relations Division

Joint General Manager of Corporate Planning Division
Tokyo Century Corporation



